
Hello ADRC Partners, 
 
We are sharing some new resources and information that may be useful to 
your organization during the current COVID-19 pandemic.  
 

1. A 2020 study was completed on behalf of the National Centers for 
Disease Control and Prevention (CDC Foundation) regarding the 
needs and concerns of older adults (age 50+) and unpaid 
caregivers in the U.S. during the COVID-19 pandemic. An 
executive summary of the report is attached, and more information 
is here: NORC at the University of Chicago. 

2. ADvancing States recently published a report on “Technology and 
Access during COVID-19: State Aging and Disabilities Initiatives.” 
A PDF of the report is attached. 

3. The Administration for Community Living’s No Wrong Door team 
broadcasted a podcast regarding COVID-19 and care transitions. 
You can find the podcast on their TA-Community website, or a 
Word version of the transcript is attached here. 

4. The Administration for Community Living published a report: “Five 
Practical Ways NWD/ADRC Systems Can Reach Out to Nursing 
Facilities During the COVID-19 Pandemic.” A PDF of the report is 
attached. 

5. The National Core Indicators for Aging and Disabilities (NCI-AD) 
held a webinar regarding social connectedness among older 
adults and people with disabilities. A recording of the webinar is 
available here: https://nci-ad.org/resources/presentations/. 

6. The February 26 ADRC Fridays roundtable recording is available, 
if you missed the event. Please email the ADRC Branch Team if 
you would like to receive the link. ADRC@aging.ca.gov 

 
Best regards, 
 
ADRC Branch Team 
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